
Notes from Royal Burgh of Cupar Community council. 

Inaugural meeting 24/10/202 

Following the agenda Cllr John Caffrey welcomed everyone and noted apologies from Donald Adey 
who was in Europe on Holiday and Gordon Pay who could not make this meeting. 

There were no conflicts of interest declared although an explanation was given. 

All present accepted the Adoption of the constitution and standing orders for the Establishment of 
the community council. 

Cllr Caffrey move the election of Chair there were two nominations and Alastair Crockett was 
elected Unanimously 

Taking the chair Alastair asked for nominations for Vice Chair and there were two nominations and 
Mairi Lumsden was elected Unanimously. 

After some discussion Robert Graham agreed to continue as Treasurer ad William McSeveny and 
Steven Stewart were proposed as signatories for the account and accepted by all. 

The post of secretary was discussed, and Donald Adey was proposed seconded and unanimously 
elected subject to his acceptance. (Subsequently accepted by e mail). 

It was requested to move the meetings to Wednesday evenings and there were no objections 
subject to the hall being available. 

The possibility of moving to the county buildings was again suggested as very suitable for the Royal 
Burgh of Cupar Community Council meetings but due to the keyholder locking the premised at 20.00 
to go home this was not accepted. 

The proposed pro forma for Cupar Citizen of the year and Junior citizen was accepted and with a 
minor alteration this will be published with a return date of 17th November so that it can be 
announced at the lights switch on on the 27th. 

A brief introduction to the Chair ideas for expanding the locus of the Community Council was given 
and even though this was slightly discussed it was for discussion and decision at the next Community 
Council meeting on the 29th November 

Member of the Public Gavin Waddell spoke about the Cupar heritage plans and talks to take place.  

 


